
Stephen F Austin Elementary

Site – Base Decision Making / Campus Improvement Team

Wednesday, January 12, 2022

Attendance –  Bobby White, Kimberly Morgan, Natalie Lonon, Erika Bishop, Talisha Wolfe,
Roxanne Dominguez and Regina Mach

Chairperson – Bobby White

Assistant Chairperson – Erika Bishop

Secretary – Natalie Lonon

Mr. White reviewed the agenda.

This was just a check-in meeting to see how the year is going especially with the start of a new
semester as well as look at the quarterly review of the CIP.

We continued to make some modifications to some strategies based on the needs of our campus
and the constantly changing circumstances. Afterwards, we completed the quarterly review of
our CIP.

Mr. White reviewed upcoming dates and events.

Meeting was adjourned.


